
Business owner won’t tolerate
extortion attempts
To the community,

•  Extortion,  outwresting,  and/or  exaction  is  a  criminal
offense which occurs when a person unlawfully obtains either
money,  property  or  services  from  a  person(s),  entity,  or
institution, through coercion.

•  Coercion:  is  the  practice  of  compelling  a  person  or
manipulating them to behave in an involuntary way (whether
through action or inaction) by use of threats, intimidation,
trickery, or some other form of pressure or force. These are
used as leverage, to force the victim to act in the desired
way.

On 06/19/2010 at 12:42pm a man about 23 years old, with dark
hair, wearing a cap, mirrored sunglasses, with tattoos on his
right arm came in to my business which has yet to officially
open, and demanded my address. I asked how I could help him
and he asked again for the address. I responded again, what
for, and he said a friend visiting him at this location needed
the address, and walked out.

My neighbor has this man on video coming in to the parking
lot. Not exiting his vehicle but sitting in his vehicle taking
notes. As he made a U-turn in the lot, he stopped, got out of
his off white Nissan/Toyota type 4-wheel drive vehicle, looked
around the front of the building and then entered to ask for
my address. He asked nothing about the business. His only
question was about the address missing on the building.

If by chance this has anything to do with the ADA man and his
associates  going  around  town  extorting  money  from  local
business I will pursue you and your employees. I suggest other
business owners review their videotapes to see if this same
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fellow has entered their business to extract information for
extortion purposes. Regardless of any ADA issues, extortion is
a crime and I will pursue you. I suggest other business owners
do so as well to get these individuals off our streets.

Robert Stiles, Tahoe Real Estate Services


